
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF HIGHLAND 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

APPROVED MINUTES 
May 18, 2022 

 

The meeting was held at Fire Station # 1, 1600 W. Highland Road, Highland, Michigan.  

Chairman Gerathy called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

David Gerathy, Chairman 
Michael Borg, Vice Chairman  
Anthony Raimondo, Secretary 
Peter Eichinger 
Scott Green - Absent 
Robert Hoffman 
John Jickling  
(Alternate) Mary Michaels  

Also Present: Lisa G. Burkhart, Zoning Administrator  
Kariline P. Littlebear, Zoning Administrator 

   
Visitors: 0  

Mr. Gerathy noted that there are no cases before the Board this evening. 
 
MINUTES: 
Mr. Borg moved to approve the minutes of May 4, 2022, as corrected.  Mr. Eichinger supported the 
motion and it carried with a unanimous voice vote. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
Mrs. Burkhart made a brief presentation to the Board about the history of the Zoning Ordinance in 
Highland Township.  She stated that Highland’s first Zoning Ordinance was in 1968 and it was a very 
slim volume.  During the 1980’s the Planning Commission did a major overhaul of the Zoning Ordinance 
and it became a much more substantial volume and made district uses more general. 
 
ADJOURN: 
Mr. Raimondo made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Hoffman supported the motion and it carried 
with a unanimous voice vote.  The meeting adjourned at 8:04pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Anthony Raimondo 
Secretary 
AR/kpl 
 


